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THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA 
T U C S O N, A R I Z O N A 85721 

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS March 9, 1972 
DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

'Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly , Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

We are certainly sorry about the misunderstanding 

and have mailed the manuscript under separate cover. You 

should be receiving it soon, complete with the original 

drawings and photographs . 

Good luck with the pressure paper you are about 

to embark on . Hope to see you in Florida. Molly and 

Emil send their best. 

RHT:hm 

Sincerely, 

r::7 
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Raymo d H. Thompson 
Head 
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